
Bennett St Receiving Pit, with Commercial
Street Launching Pit and Commercial Street
Receiving Pit

August 2023 - January 2024

New pit established on Bennett St in the Westbound
travel lane. Concrete barriers and chain link fence to
be set in the street.

Due to size of the excavation and width of Bennett
St, while the work is taking place the Westbound
travel lane will need to be closed and only 1-way
travel in the Eastbound direction will be possible.

- Expected Duration:
     - AUG 2023 - JAN 2024
     - Will remain in place 24/7 as there will be
         active excavations occurring within the
         fence line.

- See following page for full detour routes. One-way traffic

Commercial St Launch Pit:

    Enlarged Construction
Zone into street will remain in
place from Jan 2023 to Dec
2023

Bennet Street Launch Pit:

Duration: August 2023- Jan 2024

Additional temporary daytime
full closure of Bennett Street
required for initial
construction.  

See page 3 for information


